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Did you know that Bremo Pharmacy can help with your
pets medications? They can! Bremo is a compounding
pharmacy that can help by re-flavoring your pet's
medication, offering commercially manufactured
medication in smaller doses, turning it into a topical
cream, and by compounding it without the addition of
potential allergens. If your pet is in need, give them a
call to see what all they can do for you!

 

Pet Sitter Appreciation Week

Bremo Pharmacy

March isn't just for leprechauns! It is a very
special month for those in the pet sitting
industry. POMP RVA is a proud member of
Pet Sitters International (PSI). This month,
PSI celebrates 29 years! PSI is the worlds
leading educational association for
professional pet sitters.

“With pet ownership at an all-time high and
the need for pet-care services continuing to
grow, it’s important for pet parents to
understand that they don’t have to rely on
friends, neighbors, or family members to care
for their pets,” said PSI President Beth
Stultz-Hairston. “Whether pet parents are
traveling or working long hours at the office
or from home, we encourage them to look for
qualified, professional pet-care providers who
have the business credentials and training to
offer top-notch services.” 

This year, POMP RVA is commemorating Professional
Pet Sitters Week with a daily surprise for our hard
working pet minders and by donating a percentage of
this weeks sales to the Richmond Animal League. 
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Refer a friend to receive a $5 gift card to grab a cup of coffee or tea on me. PLUS,
be entered in our quarterly drawing for a $50 gift card to a local small business! 

FEBRUARY
 WALKIES & VISITS

UPDATED PRICING
EFFECTIVE 

MARCH 1, 2023
This month marks our 19th month in
business in Midlothian! We've been
hesitant to raise prices as our
competition has done, but with the
state of the economy, we're forced to
institute a modest price increase.
However, we remain committed to
working with you! If you need
creative payment options, don't
hesitate to reach out. We will always
work with you to find care that will
fit your needs and budget. 
 


